	


[image: ]

THE 48th SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON 
[bookmark: _Hlk93656638][bookmark: _Hlk93672704]THE GAMBIA, 21 JANUARY 2025

Thank you, Mr. President,

The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of The Gambia to the review session. We take note of The Gambia’s efforts to continue to promote and protect human rights in the country. 
 
We commend the measures taken by The Gambia to combat human trafficking; improve the health sector; and to improve access to education especially for young girls.  We also recognise the efforts taken to address nutritional needs of children in urban and rural areas.

In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend the following:

i. To consider increasing the budget allocation for education
ii. To continue addressing existing challenges in order to improve education for persons with disabilities
iii. To continue implementing measures to enhance food security

The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of The Gambia a successful Review session.

I thank you.                                            
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